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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
YMPA Mulled Wine and Mince Pie Concert, Friday 6 December 2024 
North Inch Community Campus, Perth, 7.30pm  
 
The following bands have been invited to participate in this year’s Mulled Wine and Mince 
Pie evening:  
 

• Piping Ensemble – Mr Mulholland, Conductor 

• Guitar Ensemble – Mr Baillie, Conductor 

• Percussion Ensemble – Ms Paterson, Conductor 

• Brass Band – Ms Stewart, Conductor 
 

Unfortunately, due to the low number of pupils requiring transport in the above bands, 

we are unable to provide this service for the YMPA Concert.  Please accept our sincere 

apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Where possible, all pupils are asked to arrive at the North Inch Community Campus for 

5.50pm for a warmup/soundcheck prior to the start of the concert. 

 

The concert will last around an hour. 
 
Pupils should wear their Central Groups tie, white shirt/blouse, black trousers/skirt and 
black shoes.  Spare ties will be available for distribution on the night. 
 
There is no charge to attend this concert however, there will be an opportunity to 
purchase refreshments such as mulled wine and mince pies after the event to help with 
fundraising.  Donations also welcome.    
 
This concert marks the end of Central Groups for this term.  Rehearsals will resume w/b 
6 January 2025. 
 
 
 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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20 November 2024 
 
To all Relevant Parents  
 
 
I thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Lynsey Paterson 
Music Co-ordinator  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Musicservice@pkc.gov.uk  
www.pkcmusic.com  
Facebook – PKC Music Service  
Twitter - @pkcmusicservice  
Instrumental Music Service App  
  

  
  
Please download the Instrumental Music Service app by scanning the QR code above 
or search “School App for Parents” in the Apple or Google Play app stores and search 
“Perth and Kinross Instrumental Music Service”  
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